Dear Parents,

Friendly reminder from RSRA, there are three ways you can register your child.

- 1. On-line at: https://tshq.bluesombrero.com/reedsportsra
- 2. **In-person on February 24th at 5:30pm at Reedsport Community Building,** please print off forms and have them filled out prior to coming, this will save time. This maybe our only in-person registration due to Covid guidelines and county restrictions.
- 3. Print form and mail with a check to PO Box 633, Reedsport, OR 97467 (see attachment)

If you have questions or need a form e-mail us at rdsptsummerrec@yahoo.com

Stay informed by following us on Facebook, Reedsport Summer Recreation Association- RSRA

SEASON IS DEPENDENT UPON COVID-19 GUIDLELINES

All players will be required to have their own helmet, we will have a few donated uesd helmets available at in-person registration. These will be given away as a first come first serve bases. We also have a few mitts and cleats that we will give away as they were donated to the league, again its a first come first serve bases.

RSRA provides uniform or shirt and new this year will be a neck gaiter. Parents will be responsible for socks and belts if needed.

Registration Fees:

Babe Ruth - Single Child: \$80.00

Baseball/Softball – Single Child: \$65.00

T-Ball – Single Child: \$50.00

Family Discount \$10.00 each child after the eldest child is registered.

We look forward to a great season,

RSRA board